
Great Athletes sponsored fitness event 

Thursday 6th February 2025 

 
Our whole school recently took part in a sponsored fitness event in partnership 

with Great Athletes. 

The inspirational blind athlete, Roy Turnham, attended the event working with 

each class to complete sponsored fitness circuits. 

Roy plays for the National Blind Football League as well as previously playing for 

England and Great Britain. He also competed in the London 2012 Paralympic 

Games! He delivered a fascinating assembly that had everybody in awe of his 

amazing story and successful career. 

Thank you to Roy and everybody at Great Athletes for making it such a memorable 

experience for all of us at Brough Primary School. 

The event was staged to help raise money for new sports equipment in order to 

improve physical activity in the school, as well as supporting both athletes and 

para-athletes, so that they can continue to inspire the next generation.  After all 

of your amazing generosity, we are thrilled to announce that £3,222.70 was 

raised in total. This is an incredible amount of money and will make such a 

difference to both our school and athletes, such as Roy, as they continue to 

inspire children. 

On behalf of Great Athletes and our school, thank you so much! 
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